
NEWWA Past Presidents Award Goes to CEI Water Resource Engineer 

CEI is proud to announce that CEI Water Resource Engineer, Ms. Kristen Berger, P.E. was 
presented the Past Presidents Award by the New England Water Works Association at their 
Annual Conference on September 26, 2011. Ms. Berger along with Dennis Water Districts’ 
Sheryl McMahon were given this honor for their publication entitled “Innovative Methods to 
Implement Affordable Treatment and Inform Decision Makers in Dennis, Massachusetts,” 
published in the Journal of the NEWWA, Vol. 124, No. 2, June 2010.  

Ms. Berger and Ms. McMahon’s paper presented the factors affecting the Dennis Water 
District’s (Dennis, MA) decision to treat its groundwater for the removal of iron and manganese, 
how to effectively convey that message to the public and ultimately how to implement treatment 
in an efficient and affordable manner. Highlights of implementation of water treatment from 
conception using a feasibility study through construction are provided. 

The NEWWA Past Presidents Award is presented for the most meritorious paper by a group of 
authors in the Journal of the New England Water Works Association published the preceding 
year.  

CEI is a full service civil and environmental engineering firm serving the Eastern United States. 
Drinking water services include planning, design and construction related to new sources, 
treatment and distribution issues. 

For more information about this paper and CEI’s drinking water services please contact Ms. 
Kristen Berger at 508.281.5160 or at kberger@ceiengineers.com. 
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